
Project Update: August 2013 

My organisation and I continue to give conservation education, follow-up field extension 
training in beekeeping and support to project beneficiaries (Amassi, Bantakpa, Ekaw and 
Ngwo villages). Please find a few pictures of my field activities for July and August 2013. I am 
also happy to inform you that some of the beekeepers have carried out the very first harvest 
of honey from their beekeeping activities and already sold the honey in the local markets. I 
hope you appreciate them. 
 

 
Left: A women taking active participation in hive construction during follow up training. 
Right: Christian Tabifor in blue (centre) Giving Field Extension Training to Keen Beneficiaries 
in the Communities of Kagwene. 
 

 
Cross Section of Amassi Beekeepers after receipt of more donated beekeeping equipment 

from BAPESU 
 


